From: Edie Raff

 Sent:
 17 April 2018 16:49

 To:
 Sheehy, John; Diver, John

Subject: Part 2. And More recent Deliveroo Photos

Attachments: Part 2. Deliveroo photos sent to J.S. and J.D.17.06 6 2018.docx

Dear Gentlemen

Please find enclosed more recent photos. Some show that despite their moving their gate further down the slip road and towards the Dispatch office, Deliveroo riders are still having to park all over the place as there is simply no room on Deliveroo's site (that will not be disastrous for the local amenity).

I am sending them in one email after another because they said the file was too big (which I think is nonsense) ...but anyways.

Kind regards

Edie